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(Product Change Notification)
Wednesday, July 16, 2025 PCN# 07162025

To Whom It May Concern:

In efforts to improve the quality and performance of NorComp’s 111 Series (Male/Plug Solder Cup variant),
small geometry changes have been made to design; the most notable change is the style of the insulator used
(photos below comparing NEW vs. OLD). These changes are being made to the following part numbers:

111-014-103L001 111-050-103L001
111-024-103L001
111-036-103L001

Form, Fit, and Function will remain unchanged for all parts numbers. NorComp does not anticipate these slight
changes to cause any issues within our customer’s applications. If you have any technical questions, please
reach out to eng@norcomp.net.

This will be a rolling change as our stock from the previous design is used.

Please confirm receipt & acceptance of product change notification (by responding to the email you received
this notification through). If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at
sales@norcomp.net.

Regards,

Joshua Kadel
Engineering Manager
Fax: 704-424-5648



